
 

  

 

 

  
THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

 

M  E  M  O  R  A  N  D  U  M 
 

 

 
DATE: January 12, 2024 

 

TO: Planning Commissioners 

 

FROM:   Oscar Galvez III, Development Project Manager III, Development Services   

   Department 

 

SUBJECT:  Planning Commission meeting on January 18, 2024– Item #1 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

After the finalization of the Addendum to Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND) 6162, revisions to 

the environmental document have been made. Specifically, to the permit action items listed in the 

subject block of the addendum.  

 

These corrections are shown on the attached pages in strikeout/underline (strikeout/underline) 

format. These corrections do not result in any new physical effects.  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (619) 446-5237 or GalvezO@sandiego.gov  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Oscar Galvez III 

Development Project Manager 

 

 

Attachment: Errata for Addendum No. 698140  

 

 

CC:  

 Project File 

 Shannon Eckmeyer, Deputy City Attorney, Office of the City Attorney 
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Antoinette Gibbs  

September 19, 2022 

 
 

 

 

 


